
 

 

 
 
June 28, 2017 
 

Have your say!  
 

Provide input into Prince Albert National Park’s management. 
 
Parks Canada is currently reviewing the Prince Albert National Park Management Plan. This 
important document provides a long-term vision for the park by outlining key strategies for 
maintaining and improving the ecological integrity, facilitating high quality visitor experience 
and conducting effective public engagement. Every national park in Canada has a management 
plan and these plans are renewed every ten years. 
 
Park management plans are developed through consultation with Indigenous Peoples, 
partners, stakeholders and the public. Public consultation helps Parks Canada achieve its 
mandate and adhere to the Agency’s guiding principles. Engaging Canadians to develop 
management plans builds relationships, improves understanding and respects the traditions of 
those who have a connection to Parks Canada places. Management plans developed through 
public consultation achieve better results thanks to the ideas, support and understanding of 
Canadians.  
 
The draft Prince Albert National Park Management Plan is now available for public review.  
 
You are welcome to share your thoughts and opinions on this draft management plan: 
• Attend one of the open house events 
  Saturday, July 8, 2017 and Saturday, July 15, 2017 

Hawood Inn, Spruce River Room 
Waskesiu Lake, Saskatchewan 
11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

  Attend an open house and share thoughts, ask questions, hear more about 
key strategies included in the draft plan, and meet with members of the 
management planning team. 

 
• Send your comments in writing to: 

Prince Albert National Park; P.O. Box 100, Waskesiu Lake, SK S0J 2Y0 
Attn: Management Plan 
 

• Call or email Prince Albert National Park. Telephone: 306-663-4522  
Email: panp.info@pc.gc.ca (please use “Management Plan” in the subject line). 

 
Feedback on the draft management plan will be considered in finalizing the draft plan and is 
accepted until August 15, 2017. 
 
 
David Britton 
Field Unit Superintendent, Northern Prairies 
Box 100 
Waskesiu Lake, Saskatchewan, S0J 2Y0 
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